Jesse McCullough

The new secondary containment requirement proposed for medium and large quantity generators in
WAC 173-303-172(5)(e) and -200(5)(e) will be expensive to implement and should be limited to as
needed situations as is the case with the current Dangerous Waste Regulations. The language
should be changed to read "...the department MAY REQUIRE that the central...". This will allow
generators who safely manage containers to avoid expensive purchases and still allow Ecology to
require containment at facilities where containers are not being managed safely.



